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Dear Ms. Dortch:

Mako Communications, LLC, licensee of Station KPTN-LP, St. Louis, Missouri,
Facility 1D # 35781, wishes to notify the Commission that the station recommenced
broadcasting on February 3, 2006. Please contact me if the Commission has any questions
regarding this notification. Please find enclosed a file stamp copy to return with a self-
addresscd prepaid envelope.

Sincerely,

Amanda Mintz

Member
Mako Communications, LLC



